
 

 Accessibility: PSA Johannesburg Provincial Office - 17 

July 2025 
 

Members who plan to visit the PSA Johannesburg Office on Thursday, 17 July 2025, are advised to make 

alternative arrangements. Please note that there will be industrial action taking place in front of the 

Provincial Office on Melle Street, Braamfontein. Nzuza House also houses several other businesses, 

including the NGO SERI, against whom the industrial action is taking place, and the PSA may experience 

disruptions. 

 

As a responsible Union, the PSA prioritises the safety and well-being of its members and will continue to 

take all precautionary measures to ensure their protection. 

 

The PSA appreciate your understanding and cooperation 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG - JOHANNESBURG AREA 

16-07-2025 

 


